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From: Cyrus Elliott 
Sent: Saturday, March 1, 2025 2:09 PM
To: FS-objections-southwestern-regional-office
Subject: APS Oak Creek to McGuireville 69kV Transmission Line Project on the Coconino 

National Forest

Dear Regional Forester Martin: 

APS must bury the power line between Beaverhead Flat Road and Jacks Canyon road in the Village of Oak 
Creek along Hwy 179.The above ground lines will present a fire hazard to the community and an ongoing 
Maintenance expense for APS.  The lines will also hinder the wonderful views that people come to 
experience in our community. 

Cyrus and Phyllis Elliott 
 
  

  




